Date:  July 21%, 2002

Subject: The 530 Annual Meeting of the European Association of Animal
Production, Cairo, September 1-4, 2002

Dear Prof. Mohamed .M. Shokry

On behalf of the Egyptian Society of Animal Production, I have the
pleasure to inform you that you have got a scholarship to participate in the 5™
EAAP Annual Meeting. The meeting will take place in the conference center of
Cairo University through September 1-4, 2002. The Egyptian Society will

cover your registration fees of the conference.

Your paper entitled “ The management impediments of Arabian
Horses“ will be presented during “Session I” You are kindly requested to print

50 Copies of your paper to be distributed during the session event.

Best Regards

Sincerely Yours

ﬂ. @ar kﬂ«/
Mawi

ESAP, Secretary General

Cc: Prof. Farouk El- Dessouky

"Animal Production Department, Telfax: +202 5694049
Faculty of Agriculture, Cairo University, e-mail: esap@gega.net.com
El-Gamaa Street, Home page: www.esap.org

Postal Code: 12613 49



